
 

 

 
 
 

Press Release Date: 7/27/18 
  

 
 

City Institutes Expanded Service Hours 
 
 
 
 

In an effort to provide enhanced customer service to the residents and businesses in the City of 

Pompano Beach, City Manager Greg Harrison has approved a pilot program to expand hours of 

operation while giving employees a ten hour, four-day work week. 

 

Beginning Thursday, August 2nd, City Hall will be open from 7:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. Monday 

through Friday. City departments will work staggered schedules ensuring someone is always in the 

office Monday through Friday while still giving employees the opportunity to work four, 10-hour 

days. The longer hours allow them to get their work accomplished, while still cutting the work week 

shorter. 

 

Studies have shown four-day work weeks increase employee morale, productivity and retention. 

Additionally, expanding City Hall hours will improve customer service allowing residents and 

businesses to conduct City business before or after work. 

 

Police and fire services will not be affected. 


